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Meeting August 9, 2010 
by Joanne Fisher  

Our Scottish guests were led in by a bagpipe procession, as is custom President Wayne paid the piper.  

President Wayne opened the meeting with the singing of God Save the Queen and O' Canada.  Gary 
Kerr offered grace.  We had several guests at the meeting this week.  

Kevin Wilson took over sergeant duties and handed out fines to all of those (me included) who did not 
respond to his email requesting confirmation on attendance at the meeting.  We had a great turnout and 
needed to add a few tables!!  

Next Meeting - August 16th, 2010 
by Joanne Fisher  

Join us on Monday, August 16th at the Saskatoon Club for a presentation by Brenda Gryba on "Travels 
to Peru".  We will also have two new member inductions.   

**Please note the meeting is at the Saskatoon Club 

Duty Roster August 2010 
by Joanne Fisher  

Duty Roster for August 16th, 2010  

Greeter - Craig Bender 
Visitors & Guests - David Fairlie 
Cashier - Tim Cholowski 
Grace - Frank Garritty 
Food Cards - Joanne Fisher 
Sergeant-at-Arms - Don Somers  

Please be at your posts no later than 11:45 a.m.  If you cannot fulfill your volunteer duties, 
please arrange for a fellow Rotarian to replace you.   

 



 

Program Aug 9, 2010  
by Joanne Fisher  

President Wayne introduced Honorary Member, Mayor Don Atchison who had some inspiring 
words about our great city for our Scottish guests.  He highlighted many of the City's great 
achievements and sights.  As always the message is "Saskatoon Shines".  
  
We welcomed 8 guests to the meeting, part of the Rotary Friendship Exchange, from Scotland.  Peter 
Marsden from Scotland made a short presentation about the areas of Scotland the guests hailed 
from:  Newton Stewart, Dunbar, Edinburgh Park and Leith.  He talked of the many fundraising efforts 
and causes these Rotary Clubs were involved with.   
  
The Clubs exchanged banners.  
 

Announcements 
by Joanne Fisher  

President Wayne made the following announcements:  

 Any members required to complete a criminal records check (with a vulnerable children’s' sector) 
may complete a letter and have Wayne sign to take to the police station.  Letters were available on 
the tables and are available upon request.  

 The World Community Service is having the first meeting of the new Rotary year on August 18th, 
7:30am at the Saskatoon Club.  Everyone is welcome.  

 The Winnipeg Club is having a 100th Anniversary of Rotary in Winnipeg gala on November 6, 
2010 at the Winnipeg Convention Centre.  Anyone interested in attending may contact Bev 
Allwood at (204) 957-6713.  Tickets are $100/person.                            

 There is an interclub Rotary golf tournament on August 18th at Green Bryre. The fees are $45 for 
golf and $20 for dinner.  Please contact Dave Sundby as soon as possible if you are interested.  

 We are asking everyone to review their personal information on ClubRunner to ensure it is up-to-
date for the upcoming roster.   

  Joy Adams Bauer needs help with the Rotateller.  I love doing the bulletin but I cannot be at 
every Rotary meeting due to the nature of my job.  I am asking for 2 or 3 volunteers from the club 
to step up to volunteer to take a two month stint doing the bulletin this coming year.  I will train 
you on the very easy ClubRunner software.  Just ask Joanne Fisher, Kevin Wilson, Vic Savoie or 
Pat Flaten how easy and fun it is!   

  
Joanne Fisher reminds all those members who have not yet paid their dues, to please do so.  Dues were 
due on July 1st. A reminder email went out to about 25 members who still need to pay.   
  
Joanne Fisher also reminded members about the food cards. This is an easy fundraiser for our club - buy 
the cards from Joanne at the meetings and then when you buy your groceries you are also supporting our 
club with every dollar you spend.  
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by Joy Adams Bauer  
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